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Friday 3rd April 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

It has been an interesting two weeks since we closed the school.   We have launched our remote learning 

provision, kept you informed through social media and google and established an in-school provision for 

our key worker and vulnerable children.  It has all been a big learning curve for everyone, but I do know 

when seeing what lots of other schools are providing, our Primrose Hill community are doing a 
phenomenal job!  Our parents, carers and families have been amazing – many of whom are juggling working 

from home or multiple children with home schooling – and we are all very proud of you and of the 

children. 

 

It is now the Easter Holidays and online learning will stop for a few weeks.  You and the children all 

need a little rest and to enjoy some family time together.  That said, we will be providing some ideas for 

you to do over the holidays if you wish.  The google classrooms and Evidence Me for EYFS will close, 

though the virtual Worry Box on Google classroom remains open should your children wish to contact us 

with any worries.  

 

As a school we are still going to have our INSET Day on Monday 20th April.  This will all be done 

remotely, but there is some work we need to do as a staff to prepare teaching and learning for the 

Summer Term. 

 

The online learning will open again on Tuesday 21st April.  I will be in touch towards the end of 

the Easter Holidays to update you. 

 

Some information for children eligible for Free School Meals based on guidance which came out this 

week: will be emailing/posting an e-voucher for local supermarkets for you to use at your convenience.  

This works much better than having to come to school to collect food. 

 

School will remain operational over the holidays for our small cohort, and staff have kindly volunteered 

their time to oversee this.  A big well done to them. 

 

Myself and the SLT are also around should you need anything.  Please get in touch via 

head@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

 

In the meantime, enjoy the holidays as best you can. 

 

Stay safe and well 

 
 

 
 

Robin Warren  

Head Teacher 
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